Dear Parents,
 
If you are applying for a place for your child to start here at Redhill in September 2021, you still have until the end of this Friday 6thNovember 2020 to further support your child’s application via the Performing Arts Aptitude process. Simply complete the form and send it in to the Academy before the end of Friday.
 
You can read more at https://www.theredhillacademy.org.uk/parents/admissions/, https://www.theredhillacademy.org.uk/open-evening-2020/ and in the document “Redhill Academy Performing Arts Aptitude Application Form & Guidance Notes For 2021 Admission”, found on those pages.
 
 
Thank you for your time,
 
The Redhill Academy
Redhill Rd
Arnold
Nottingham
NG5 8GX
 
0115 926 1481
http://www.redhillacademytrust.org.uk/

